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June 23, 2023 

 

Dear Priests, Parishes, Parish Life Directors, Deacons, and Catholic 

Pastoral Centre Staff:    

 
I take this opportunity to announce additional Clergy assignments and 

updates regarding pastoral appointments for the Diocese of Saskatoon. As previously 

indicated, all moves are effective July 30, 2023, unless otherwise specified.  

 

Fr. John Ezeoruonye: 
Associate Pastor of Holy 
Spirit Parish, Saskatoon. 
 
 
 
 

 

Fr. Paul Oshin: Pastor of the 
St. Peter’s Parish, 
Muenster; St. Scholastica 
Parish, Burr; Holy Trinity 
Parish, Pilger.  
 

 Fr. Greg Smith-
Windsor: Pastor of St. 
Aloysius Parish, Allan; St. 
Mary’s Parish, Colonsay; 
St. Alphonse Parish, 
Viscount. Fr. Greg will also 
be continuing to pursue 

further studies. 
 

Fr. Andrew Wychucki:  
Associate Pastor of St. Paul’s 
Co-Cathedral, Saskatoon.  
 
 

             
 
Fr. Doug Jeffrey, OMI: Associate Pastor of St. Phillip Neri Parish, 
Saskatoon. 
 
  

 

 
 
Huy Le: First-year theologian. Huy is currently residing at St. Anne’s 
Parish, Saskatoon and working at the Friendship Inn for the summer 
season.  



2 

  

 

We continue to wait and pray for the international clergy who have been invited 

to serve with the Diocese of Saskatoon.  We will announce further appointments and 

arrival details in due course.    

 

Sincerely in Christ,  

 

 Most Reverend Mark A. Hagemoen 
Bishop of Saskatoon  


